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Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] QUEENS GRANT

 

From: Val Fleming <ff.fleming936@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 12:31 PM 
To: Marc Allred <marca@cityofws.org>; Nick Smith <nicks@cityofws.org>; Bryan D. Wilson <bryandw@cityofws.org>; 
Lizka Bradley <lizkab@cityofws.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] QUEENS GRANT 
 
The destruction of our roads, and yards have been horrible since the Alreds opened up the area at the end of our 
street,  This road was only supposed to be used for agriculture,  I plead that you do not allow the townhomes or the road 
to come through our small area .  My husband is an amputee and uses a scooter,  He uses it on the street to get mail and 
try to get around.  He has to navigate the road now.  My neighbor also has an amputation and uses his scooter to meet 
his son at the mailbox to walk his dog. Excess traffic could cause them great harm or death.  We take care of our 
area.  We take care of our leaves, pay to have our trash and recycling picked up.  We cannot subsidize any more for the 
city.  The DOT stated they are in control of the road and David Odham, 336-896-2350 stated there is no money in the 
budget to fix it at all.  There are other entrance points you can access.  Pleae do so.  We have wondrful wildlife and this 
would destroy turtles,deer, owls and various birds that inhabit the area.   
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